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 Meredith Whitten OBJ2015/5841/P 30/10/2015  17:06:40 In light of the updated information provided about the existing domestic staircase, the CGCA maintains 

that the applicant should either repair the staircase or install a staircase that is in keeping with the style 

and character of the current staircase, given that this is a Grade II listed building. 

Additionally, before any works can begin, the applicant should be required to submit a noise report 

ensuring that the repositioning of the air-conditioning units to the first-floor level will not have an 

impact on neighbouring properties.
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